Health and Safety Policy & Home Visit Cancellations Policy

It is ESSC Early Intervention policy to ensure the health and safety of ESSC clients/families and
employees. Please contact your Early Intervention team member to reschedule your child’s
Family Training or Service Coordination visit if your child or any family member living in the
home has any of the following symptoms or situations:

e Communicable Disease- COVID-19, Chicken pox, fifths disease, hand/foot/mouth disease, measles, strep
throat, flu, RSV, stomach virus, etc.

e  Fever over 100.4. Child should be fever free (without fever-reducing medications) for at least 24 hours
before resuming services

e Diarrhea (must be 24 hours since last bout of diarrhea)

e Severe coughing

e  Excessive drainage from the nose

e  Conjunctivitis

e Sorethroat

e  Skin infections

e Vomiting (must be 24 hours since last bout of vomiting)

e Llice

e MRSA

e Scabies
e Fleas

e Bed bugs

Please note: If bed bugs, lice, scabies, or fleas are present in your home, please contact your
Early Intervention team member to inform them of the situation. These are highly transferrable
and could travel with the Early Intervention team member infesting their home or the home of
another client, therefore, until the home is free of these situations Family Training and Service
Coordination visits will need to occur in an alternative location.
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